Show and Tell Homework     15th October 2021
Thank you for all the fabulous handwriting Year 1!
This week we will give you the opportunity to start your Christmas card design for the “Cornwall Cottages” competition.                                                                                                                                               Here is a reminder of the details:
· Ensure your design is suitably festive, whether it be a favourite seasonal activity, or simply the scenery in your local area around Christmas.
· Use bright, bold colouring pens, pencils or crayons, with nothing stuck on.
· Entries should be landscape only.
· Please ensure your child’s name, age and school is included (only if you have agreed to this)
· The winning design will be printed as Christmas cards and sent to holiday home owners and other contacts – the winning child will also receive 10 Christmas cards to keep
· All competition entries must be returned to school by 8 November
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you do not want to add your personal details or enter the competition, you can still have fun designing a card and we will just keep your design safely in your Show and Tell book.
We look forward to seeing your wonderful designs!
